

www.applecreeksnowryders.org Apple Creek Snow Ryders PO Box 7753, Appleton WI 54912

Next Meeting -January 12th, 2022 @ 7:00pm at Maloney's --WEDNESDAY

November 9th 2021 Meeting Minutes Call to order at 7:10pm by President Merbach

- I. Announcements
- Introductions and welcoming of new members
- Treasurers' Report "Marked and Filed for Audit" November
 Minutes were read and "Marked As Approved"

II. Discussion

Presidents Report

- Groomer Training will take place before the Monthly Club Meeting; Contact Mike Merbach at 920-841-1902 for time and place. All are Welcome!
- Thank you to all Trail prep crews and work day crew. The trails are looking nice.
- County Alliance Meeting will be Dec 20th at 7:30 at the Outagamie Conservation Club. Trail maps will be available for pick up.

FUN-Draising report

Committee will meet in January - TBA Watch your Email and Facebook for date.

Trail Boss Report

- *Trail day went well. Thanks to new members for stepping up and learning the trail segments Big thanks to our "veteran" trail marker members for showing them the ropes.
 - *Mark Lamers will look into additional signage for the drop off zones. ACSR trail signs will also be on the trail so riders will know when they are entering and leaving the ACSR trail portion.
 - *Nick will contact the County to see if signs can be posted in regards to Crossing the road by Cty
 - * 2 sections of trail still have crops on them but will be coming off soon...
- SNARS-Great improvement in getting the sheets turned into Nick for entering our hours.

Equipment

- Drags are being worked on: hoses, fittings, hydraulics, tires.
- 12 sponsors 4 sets of decals for the drags. Logos for the doors of the Tuckers are being worked on by Stryker. Nick and Ken's both offered their building for putting on the decals once they come in

Old or on the Business

- KenVanderHeiden Offered his place on McCabe Rd to keep a pulling unit. Another viable option was the Shell Station in Wrightstown. This would aid in having machine locations for the East/West side of the trail.

- Permanent Pulling Unit-We are looking to purchase a tractor since next year we will not be able to lease a tractor from Service Motors. If you hear of anything please let us know.
- Landowner list is coming together.

New Business

From the Membership

There is a need to communicate and get each other's numbers for those members who mark the trail. We need to stay in touch.

Since the majority of trail signs are in our storage units and are open to all members who need access to them.

Lisa Merbach has offered to take any members and show them where both storage units are located. Shoot me an email and let me know if you are interested.

No other new business. Meeting was adjourned at 8:20PM

Merry Christmas to All!

See you January 12th 2022 Wednesday for the next meeting.